
Electricity prices in regional Queensland should NOT increase. Our business earnings and the wages we 
pay our employees have not increased in 9 years, neither has the fee charges to our customers and the 
market for our services has retracted. There is no profit or cashflow security in our business and we have 
reduced the number of staff employed. The cost of rising electricity charges is not justifiable and as an 
Ergon customer we are frustrated that we have no choice. 


